
 

 

Pastor: Father Gerald 

Associate Pastor: Father Salomon 

PARISH OFFICE 

Secretary: Pat Robinson 

Parish Office Hours: The office is now open to the  

public. Masks must be worn 

Bulletin Announcements by noon on Thursday 

email: wandawirth@telus.net 

 

MASSES  

WEEKEND MASSES 

Saturday: 5:00 pm – Indoors with music 

Registration Required 

Live-Stream and 88.1 FM Available 

 
Sunday: 9:00 am – Indoors NO music 

    

Registration Required 

http://www.stedwardsparish.ca 

 
WEEKDAY MASSES 

Tuesday through Friday at 10:00 am 

Indoors 

CONFESSIONS 

By appointment only 

• notify the office if you wish to receive the 

sacrament. 

 
CHILDREN’S RELIGIOUS EDUCATION 

Noreen Dunn: 250-766-3303 

MINISTRY COORDINATORS 

Altar Society: Constance Gregory (250) 765-2879 

Benevolent Fund: Bob Sellinger, 250-766-5990 

Greeters and Ushers: Maxine Joyce (250) 878-5699 

Lectors (Readers): Sue Taylor jaytaylor@telus.net 

Music Ministry: Linda Kaplan, 250-548-9282 

Outreach: Shelly Twerdochlib, 250-766-0202 

Sacristans: Lily Oddleifson (250) 766-4390 

PARISH COMMITTEES 

Parish Pastoral Council (PPC) 

Chair:   

Parish Finance Committee (PFC) 

Chair: Joe Pereira George 

Liturgy Coordinator 

Constance Gregory, 250-765-2879 

Grounds and Building 

Clive Halston, 250-878-4612 

PARISH ORGANIZATIONS 

CWL 

Marian Podgornik, 778-480-6444 

St. Edward’s Men’s Association 

Gordon Joyce, (250) 766-8191 

Development & Peace 

George and Karen Willoner, 250-215-

5134 

 

 

 

 

 

ST. EDWARD ROMAN CATHOLIC CHURCH 

11123 Okanagan Centre Road East, Lake Country, BC V4V 1H3 

Phone 250-766-3146 Fax 250-766-3191 

Website http://www.stedwardsparish.ca   

Email st.edwards@shaw.ca 

 

June 20, 2021 

12th Sunday in Ordinary Time 

 

 

NEED A PRIEST? 

If you need a priest for emergencies or end of life call, please call the 

Catholic Chaplaincy phone at 250-878-1502. Regular hospital visits  

can be arranged by calling the church office during office hours to 

                                 arrange a time for the Priest to visit.  
 

Prayer Requests 

Norman Tutt, Tony Lopes, Alice Peters, Norete Lopes, Kris Durr, 

Jamie Reynolds, Mr. Duvan, Christine Fraser, Elizabeth Sedmak 

 

**If you have a loved one who you would like on the prayer list or if  

                                  you know of someone who no longer needs to be on the list, please 

                                  contact the Parish office at 250-766-3146 or email at 

 st.edwards@shaw.ca 

 

Mass Intentions 

June 18- Jochim Dias RIP 

June 19- Irene Dias RIP 

June 22- Souls in Purgatory 

June 23- The Reynold’s family INT 

June 24- The Reynolds family INT 

June 25- Tony Fernandez RIP 

June 26- The Reynolds family INT 

June 29- Les McAdams RIP 

June 30- The Reynolds family INT 
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PARISHIONERS OFFERINGS 

 

Thank you for your generous support of  

St. Edwards Parish      

       

    June 13, 2021- $2,897.17 

    Pope’s Pastoral Works - $35.00 

    Pro Life - $30.00 

    

  *You can mail your donations to St. Edwards Parish:  

    11123 Okanagan Centre Road East, Lake Country, 

    BC V4V 1H3. Please do not include cash in your 

    envelope, cheques only. 

 

   *Stewardship (Pre) Authorized Giving (SAG) – once 

     a month direct debit of your regular Sunday offering 

    is offered for your convenience. The SAG form is  

    posted on our website. 

 

  *Interac/etransfers donations 

   We now have our own email address for 

   Interac/etransfer donations to St. Edwards Parish. 

   When you are sending interac donations please send 

   them to 

   etransfer.stedwardswinfield@nelsondiocese.org 

   Be sure to indicate clearly to which fund the donation 

   is to be directed in the message box of the  

   e-transfer.  For example: Sunday Offering, Christmas, 

   New Years, and/or one of the Ordered Collections, or 

   if it is to be split between two or more of these. 

   Donations will be automatically deposited directly in 

   the St. Edwards Parish bank account when the 

   transfer is made so a password is NOT required to 

   make the transfer. 

 
 

 

 

 

Wishing all the Fathers of the Parish a blessed and 

happy Father’s Day! 

 

 

 

BULLETIN 

Next weekend, June 26/27 will be the 

last bulletin for the summer months. 

The bulletin will resume again on 

September 5, 2021. 

 

SPECIAL COLLECTION 

There is a special collection this weekend, June 19/20, 

for Pro-Life. Thank you for your continued generosity. 

 

DONATION ENVELOPES 

There are still many envelopes that have 

not been picked up. They are available 

in the entranceway of the church.   

 

 

WEEKEND MASSES 

Saturday: 5:00 pm – INDOORS WITH MUSIC 

LIVE-STREAM 

FM 88.1 AVAILABLE 

REGISTRATION REQUIRED 

 

Sunday:  9:00 am – INDOORS WITHOUT MUSIC 

 

REGISTRATION REQUIRED 

http://www.stedwardsparish.ca 

 

WEEKDAY MASSES 

Tuesday through Friday at 10:00 am - INDOORS 

 

 

 

PILGRIMAGE OF FAITH 

Thank you to the families who have made a gift to this 

year’s Pilgrimage of Faith Appeal.  Each gift is 

important and provides vital support to the projects and 

services that rely on “Our Pilgrimage of Faith Appeal”.  

Our parish has currently raised $15,855.00.  Remember 

that funds received over our Diocesan commitment of 

$20,900.00 will be returned to us.  

 

PARISHIONER IN NEED OF A RIDE TO MASS 

If there is anyone in the Parish who lives in the 

Lakestone area, who would be willing to drive someone 

to Mass on Sunday mornings, please contact the office  

(250-766-3146).  She would like to attend Mass 

regularly but does not have a ride. Thank you. 
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DEVELOPMENT AND PEACE 

Share Lent Collection 2021. Due to our generous 

parishioners, a total of $6,105.00 was collected this 

Spring for Share Lent. On behalf of Development and 

Peace we'd like to thank all parishioners for your 

generosity and your ongoing prayers for our brothers 

and sisters in the Global South. 

 

INDIA APPEAL 

To help Caritas India 

cope with its COVID-19 

emergency, Development 

and Peace has committed 

an initial sum of $50,000. Even though their 

unprecedented infection rates in May have dropped 

considerably in the past 2 weeks, much more help will 

be needed. Donations to St. Edward’s Parish and/or 

envelopes should clearly indicate India Appeal. Or 

donate online at www.devp.org and select Emergency 

COVID-19 Fund.  

 

St. Joseph Catholic School is 

now accepting applications 

for September 2021 

enrolment. St. Joseph 

provides a supportive, caring, 

and safe environment for 

students in Kindergarten 

through Grade 7. Our mission 

is to foster the development of 

the total child in spirit, mind and body. Through Jesus, 

we encourage the pursuit of excellence in a community 

of love and respect. With over 80 years of academic 

excellence and the best Kindergarten program in 

Kelowna we invite your family to join our family! 

For more information, visit our website 

at stjosephkelowna.ca, email us 

at sjkoffice@cisnd.ca or call 250-763-3371.  

 

NEEDED: HOST FAMILIES 

Immaculata is looking for homestay families for our 

international students arriving in September. If you 

would like to learn about another culture and share your 

home with a student, this is a great opportunity! We pay 

$925 per month in exchange for a private bedroom, 

meals and school transportation (bus or car) for a 

student. If you’re interested, please contact Shelley 

Brodeur irhs.ahc@cisnd.ca. Thank you very much!!  

   

Shelley Brodeur 
Director of Development & Advancement 
Assistant Homestay Coordinator 

 

 

 

RACHEL’S VINEYARD RETREAT 

 
 

Due to the continuing Covid 19 virus and the latest 

Interior Health restrictions we are unable to have our 

April 16-18, 2021 spring retreat. Our next retreat will 

take place October 29-31, 2021 – providing restrictions 

are removed by that time.   We are always available to 

provide support. 250-762-2273, FB Rachel’s Vineyard 

Kelowna, rvokanagan@gmail.com or 

www.RachelsVineyardKelowna.com 

 

Rachel’s Corner  
“The pain of loss feels helpless because it comes from 

the past, and the past is a place where we have no 

power.  We can’t do anything about the past because it 

is already over. It no longer exists for us to control.  

Loss is very painful until we cross over.   We must cross 

over form the past to the present, from what we had to 

what we have.”            

 - The Black Swan by Susan Anderson 

Have you been suffering from that pain of loss since the 

day of the abortion decision? Join us on a Rachel’s 

Vineyard™ Retreat and invite healing into that 

wound.Abortion AfterCare-Healing 

www.RachelsVineyardKelowna.com 

info@rachelsvineyardkelowna.com 

250-762-2273 

 

WHERE YOU WILL BE REMEMBERED 

OUR ETERNAL GARDEN OF GOD 

St. Charles Garnier Columbarium Garden is a resting 

place for the cremated remains of our parishioners and 

members of their families of our Kelowna and area 

Catholic community. Each niche will be identified with 

engraving into its granite face to include the family 

name, date of birth and death of the deceased. 

At present, our Garden contains one Columbarium with 

80 niches, with accommodation for four additional 

Columbaria (as required).  The Garden is landscaped 

with lighting, trees and shrubs, all surrounded by a 

wrought iron fence with a locked gate.  

For further information and/or an appointment to meet 

with a member of the Columbarium Committee, please 

contact: 

St. Charles Garnier Parish Office 

Telephone: 250-860-6776 

Email:  stcharlesgarnier.columbaria@gmail.com 
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Our Lady of Pentecost Gathering in the Spirit 2021 on Zoom  

Theme - JOY, PEACE, AND HOPE IN TURBULENT TIMES 

Scripture - May the God of hope fill you with all joy and 

peace in believing, so that you may abound in hope  

by the power of the Holy Spirit. Rms. 15:13 

  

      6:00 PM to 8:00 PM PDT 

    Sunday through Thursday 

August 8 to 12, 2021 

  

Our Speaker is well-known Catholic Lay Evangelist  

          John Connelly   

 

For Bio and other Talks by John, See Our Website: 

https://www.holyspiritbaptizer.com/ndccrs-zoom-prayer-meeting-talks  

 

Sessions will include Praise and Worship and an Opportunity to Meet and Discuss with Others the 

Content of John’s Talks 

Mission Statement: To facilitate ongoing spiritual development to all who seek to live a life empowered by the Holy Spirit in 

response to the call of Jesus to make disciples of all peoples. 

Vision: To make missionary disciples empowered, encouraged and equipped by the Holy Spirit.   

"Go therefore and make disciples of all nations" (Mt 28:18). 

 

Please pray the Memorare below for God’s Blessing on the Gathering. Thank You. 

Remember, O Most Gracious Virgin Mary, that never was it known that anyone who fled to your protection, implored your help or 

sought your intercession, was left unaided. Inspired with this confidence, I fly to you, O Virgin of virgins, my mother, to you I 

come, before you I stand, sinful and sorrowful; O mother of the Word Incarnate, despise not my petitions, but in your mercy hear 

and answer me. Amen 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

**********************************************************************************************  

************************************************************************************************* 

 

SUPPORT  THESE  ADVERTISERS  AS THEY  SUPPORT   US! 

 

JOHN 

3:16 

 

 

 

Coordinator: Gladys Miller, gladys.eph3@hotmail.com, 250-442-8589 
Co-Coordinator: Loree Renwick. loree.renwick@gmail.com, 250-354-7223 

Register as early as possible to facilitate planning. If you haven’t received a registration email, then 
contact Maria McManus at untamedspirit@telus.net, or phone 250-707-1423; Cost: $25 per person. 
 
  

                     Sponsored by the Nelson Diocese Catholic Charismatic Renewal Services and 
Endorsed by Catholic Charismatic Renewal of British Columbia 

Our Lady Queen of the Apostles 
Courtesy of The Pallottines 
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